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A few parents have been asking if we will be open due to the upcoming teacher strikes..  The Trust will 
be meeting next week and we will be able to confirm our position with you on Wednesday (25th). 
 
On Tuesday afternoon the school nursing team visited our year R and year 6 pupils for height & weight 
checks and vision & hearing checks (Year R only).  Parents/carers have been notified of any  
requirements for a follow up.   
 
This term our allocated PE days for each class are as follows: 

 Class 1 (reception & year 1) - Thursdays 

 Class 2 & 3 (years 2-6) - Fridays 
Please send your child to school in their PE kits on their allocated day, thank you. 
 
As always, we would like to ensure that your experience at Walpole Cross Keys Primary 
is a positive one.  If you have any concerns, in the first instance, please telephone 
(01553 828680), email the school office 
(office@walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk) or speak with 
the class teacher.  
 
Best Wishes 
Ms J.Borley,  
Executive Head Teacher 

Tuesday  
-Music lessons (sign up only) 
Wednesday  
-Games club 12:30pm-12:50pm 
-Yrs2-6 world music assembly (online) 
-PTA tuck shop 3:15pm  
Thursday  
-PE day for class 1 **wear PE kits** 
-NO LEGO CLUB 26TH JANUARY 
-Band practice (sign up only) 
Friday  
-PE day for class 2&3 **wear PE kits** 
-Table tennis club 12:30pm-12:50pm 
-Homework club 12:30pm-12:50pm 
-WNAT public speaking rehearsals with  
Hayley Roberts 
-Yrs1-6 football club 3:15pm-4:15pm 

Please check following  

pages for future diary dates. 

 

STARS: Edward (YrR), Florence.E (Yr2) & Bluebell
(Yr5) 
KINDNESS: Hudson (YrR), Florence.P (Yr2) & Alfie 
(Yr4)  

HANDWRITING:  Isaac (YrR), Rosie.C 
(Yr3) & Tia (Yr6)  
GOLDEN BROOM:  Class 2  
THANK YOU WINNERS: Chase (Yr1),  
Rosie.C (Yr3) & Grace (Yr5) 

School day 

 8:35am gates open & pupils arrive 

 8:40am classrooms open 

 8:45am registration & gates close 
**pupils arriving after 8:45am must be 
signed in by their parent/carer at the 
school office** 

 3:15pm school ends (gates open shortly 
before 3:15pm) 



Diary Dates 

*Please be aware that dates are for guidance only and are subject to change* 

Yrs2&3 Swaffham Museum  

*consents & payments on ParentPay by 27th January* 

Wednesday 1st February   

Anti-Bullying Ambassador Training (selected pupils) 

Class 1 storytime @ 3pm  

*parents/carers invited* 

Thursday 2nd February Yrs1&2 Active Kids Festival  

*consents on ParentPay by 20th January* 
Friday 3rd February Yr4 Norwich Castle  

*2nd instalment by 31st January* 

Monday 6th February  Non uniform day to support ‘Place2Be’ children’s 

mental health week 

**red/yellow “let’s connect” theme** 

donations can be made via ParentPay 

Monday 13th to Friday 17th 

February 2023 

**SCHOOL CLOSED HALF TERM** 

Yrs 2&3 Swaffham Museum 1/2:  Consents and  
payments on ParentPay by 27th January. 

Yrs 1&2 Active Kids Festival 02/02:  Consents on 
ParentPay by 20th January. 

Yr 4 Norwich Castle (03/02):  2nd instalments on ParentPay by 31st 
January. 

Yrs4-6 Duxford (15/03):  Consents and 1st instalments on ParentPay by 
27th January. 

Parent Governor 

We are pleased to let you know we currently have a  

Parent Governor vacancy.  The Governors of Walpole Cross 

Keys Primary School hold regular meetings in which they 

discuss and make decisions concerning the curriculum, school policies and many oth-

er issues that directly affect the well-being of the children at the school.  Being a 

school Governor involves having a privileged insight into the running of the school 

and any prospective Governor must understand the need for confidentiality.  The 

Governing Body will also expect that any new Governor would be willing to attend a 

short training course.  Please consider whether you might make a good Governor 

and if you are interested in applying please email or call the school office for an ap-

plication form.  Should there be more applicants than spaces available, an election 

will be held.   

Closing date: Friday 3rd February 2023. 



Next week’s menu: 

If your child would like any school lunches please order for the 
week using ParentPay, the deadline for orders is midnight on  

Sunday.  If you miss the deadline please email the office by 9am 
on Monday with your child’s choices for the week. 

Thank you 








